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Comments: I feel that this reconstruction project should be disbanded. The structure is from a bygone era and

should be allowed to fade into history as a relic. Much as we now visit and wonder of the Indigenous cave

dwellers, this structure can give us a glimpse into our history. 

 

To undertake a rebuilding project, only using modern equipment, would not only dishonor our heritage, it would

be detrimental to the purpose of wilderness areas.

 

Please let nature take it's course. It will be fascinating to see.

 

Thank you,

Julie Long 


